
Morning Announcements 
April 20, 2018 
 

Through 5/1 
“The Freshmen Class, Class of 2021, will have a meeting on Tuesday, May 1st right after school in room 
242. If you are interested in being a class officer next year or interested in helping with the Color Run, 
please attend this meeting! If you want to do either of these things but cannot attend the meeting, 
please see Mrs. Mello for more information.” 

 
Today only (4/19) 
Attention all football players:  There will be a very brief meeting immediately after school today in Coach 
Hambor’s room, 313. 

 
Through 4/20 
  The Senior Prom will be held on Saturday, May 5, 2018 from 8:00 P.M. until 12 midnight  at the 
Baltimore Marriott Waterfront Hotel located at 700 Aliceanna Street, Baltimore, MD 21202.  Tickets for 
the prom are $60.00 per person and may be purchased beginning Monday, April 9, 2018 through Friday 
April 20, 2018 before or after school in room 312. Please note that class dues of $80.00 (or $20.00 per 
year in attendance at CHS) must be paid in order to purchase a ticket.  Also, all prom guests must 
currently be enrolled in high school, college or employed and must be under the age of 21. Both CHS 
students and their guests (non-CHS students) must complete a signed guest form and have approval 
from Mrs. Landen prior to purchasing a guest ticket. Please remember if a student has been placed on 
probation for participating in any senior activities due to attendance, grades and/or discipline, they must 
see Mrs. Landen before paying dues and/or purchasing prom tickets.  Those students who participated 
in the Mid-Atlantic and/or Claire's Gourmet Fundraisers may be eligible for half-off or free prom 
tickets.  For any questions regarding prom, please see Mrs. Torena Brown (Room 339)or 
Mr. Joel Brusewitz(Room 312). 
 

 
Through 5/19 
The Class of 2021 will be hosting the inaugural community-wide My School Color Run on Saturday, May 
19th, 2018 at 9:00am. The My School Color Run is an untimed 5K fun run for all ages and fitness abilities. 
Along the route, participants pass through vibrant color zones, making it a “colorful experience.” 
Interested in registering? See Mrs. Mello or check out the flyers around the school! 

 
Through 4/27 – Read with Document pulled up…voice over 
“Mrs. Mello, Mr. Foxwell and class of 2021 are hosting a really fun DIY craft night fundraiser. If you buy a 
ticket, you get to create a cool string sign board to take home. Talk to Mrs. Mello for more details, and 
see the flyers around the building for the registration website.” 

 
 


